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The Calhoun Intermediate School District Board of Education is moving forward in the selection 
of a new superintendent.  Dr. Terance Lunger has announced his retirement for the end of this 
school year.  The Board reviewed applications and has invited two candidates to be 
interviewed.  The process has been facilitated by the Michigan Leadership Institute. 
 
The interviews will be held on February 25.  The interviews are open to the public.  
 
All interviews will be held at the Gifford/Schultz Educational Service Center, 17111 G Drive 
North, Marshall, Michigan. 
 
The interview schedule is as follows: 
 
Tuesday, February 25 at 4:00 pm:   

Matt Olson, Assistant Superintendent for Professional Learning and Innovation, at 
Northwest Education Services, Traverse City, Michigan. 

    
Previously Held Positions Include: 
Superintendent of Benzie County Central Schools  2016-2020 
Director of Innovation, Lapeer Community Schools 2014-16 
Middle School Principal, Lapeer Community Schools 2010-14 
Middle School and Intermediate School Principal, Holly Area Schools 2008-10 
Principal, Assistant Principal, Athletic Director, Mt. Morris Schools 2005-08 
Teacher and Coach, Carman-Ainsworth Community Schools 2000-05 
 
Education:  Educational Specialist in Educational Leadership from Oakland University; 
Master’s Degree in K-12 Educational Leadership from Michigan State University; and a 
Bachelor of Science Degree in Biology from University of Michigan System, Flint 

  
 
Tuesday, February 25 at 5:30 pm: 

Jerry Johnson, Assistant Superintendent for Legislation and Education Policy, at Calhoun 
Intermediate School District, Marshall, Michigan 
 
Previously Held Positions Include: 
Executive Director of Communications and Development, Genesee ISD 2004-16 
President and Executive Director, Priority Children, Flint 1998-2004 
Project Director, Calhoun County Communities in Schools 1995-98 
 



Education:  Master of Public Administration, Western Michigan University; Bachelor of 
Arts in Speech, Communication and Theatre 

   
Board President, Jean Goodrich stated, “We are pleased with the quality of individuals we have 
invited in for an interview. They have conveyed a sincere interest in Calhoun ISD.    The Board 
understands the importance of this decision and the impact the new superintendent will have 
on our children, schools, and communities.  We look forward to finding out more about each 
candidate’s leadership abilities and what each has to offer our organization.  The Board 
encourages people to attend the interviews.  It is our intent to have our new superintendent 
begin duties on July 1.” 
 
 


